
  
  

INTENT   TO   NOT   PURSUE   SB   801/802   IN   THE   2021   SESSION   
  

To:   Oregon   Management-Labor   Advisory   Committee   
From: Michael   Selvaggio,   for   United   Food   and   Commercial   Workers   Local   555   (“UFCW”)   
Date: April   1,   2021   
___________________________________________________________________________   
  
  

UFCW   Local   555   has   determined   that   we   will   not   be   pursuing   legislation   that   makes   changes   to   
Oregon’s   Workers   Compensation   system   as   envisioned   in   SB   801-1   or   SB   802-1   (or   any   
substantially   similar   efforts)   in   the   2021   Regular   Session,   either   through   SB   801,   SB   802,   or   any   
other   vehicle.     
  

This   decision   is   based   on   the   information   that   we   have   at   hand   currently,   and   is   a   courtesy   
notification   made   in   good   faith   in   order   that   MLAC   may   avoid   unnecessary   work   on   topics   that   
are   no   longer   moving   forward.   
  

However,   this   should   not   be   taken   as   an   indication   that   we   will   not   seek   such   legislation   in   future   
sessions.    We   will   continue   working   with   stakeholders   toward   a   more   just   and   equitable   workers   
compensation   system.   
  

Please   reach   out   if   you   have   any   questions:   
  

Michael   Selvaggio   
503-739-3629   
mike@ridgelark.com   
  
  
  


